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BUDGET TOWING INC OF ST. PAUL 

March 16, 2018 

Sent by Facsimile and U.S. Mail 

Therese Skarda 

City of St. Paul/Office of City Attorney 

400 City Hall and Courthouse 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd 

St Paul, MN 55102 

Re: Notice of Violation at 560 Randolph Ave, St Paul MN 55102 

Dear Ms. Skarda: 

We Budget Towing, admit the facts but contest the penalty. Due to extreme weather conditions, 
that we have been faced with this winter and the nature of our business, our lot layout has somewhat 
suffered. We request reasonable time to correct the conditions, and ask that The City consider waving the 
penalty. 

Sincerely, 

!l?()y~ /-' 
Roy CarYson Sr. 

Budget Towing Inc of St.Paul 

560 Randolph Ave • St. Paul, MN 55102 • Phone: 651.771.8817 • wsptowing@yahoo.com 


